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We've been hard at work on our new city website. Our new responsive design will allow for
easy citizen use on any device. The City of Mount Carmel knows transparency in local
government is important to our citizens and we have kept this in mind while working to improve
and design our new website. We encourage you to explore the site as we will continue to add
new information. We are going to do a spotlight on different areas of our website each week.

This weeks spotlight will be:

Identifying Service Line Material please explore the site.


https://www.cityofmtcarmel.com/administration/page/website-spotlight
https://www.cityofmtcarmel.com/node/11631

